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To: enquiries@qcat.gld.gov.au <enquiries@qcat.qgld.gov.au>, Hide

Cc: Gordon <gordon@getmail.com.au>, angie Craven <angielou@y/7mail.com>, Janets Getmail <janet@getmail.com.au>

To whom it may concern
We confirm that the above matter has hearing scheduled for 29 August 2023.

The tenants have supplied our agency with completed Form 13 Notice of Intention
to Leave; therefore we will not be in attendance for this hearing

Regards

Property Management Team Leader

REDACTED because of negotiated settlement

with this person for a five figure amount.




